
Beulah Elementary School 

PTO Newsletter

The Beulah Elementary PTO would 
like to welcome everyone back to 

school. We are looking forward to a 
great school year filled with fantastic 

events and most importantly 
supporting our kids and teachers. We 
are very fortunate to have two great 
administrators that help us do this. 

Mr. Caffey and Mrs. Lee are 
dedicated to help our students to 

achieve success. They understand 
that school is a partnership where 
students, families, and staff work 
together for one common goal, to 

help our students succeed. This year 
will be busy, exciting, and hopefully 

very rewarding for each student. 

Meet Our School 
Administrators

Join~Donate~Volunteer
● By simply joining the PTO you 

are advocating on behalf of 
ALL children (including your 
own!) No additional 
commitment is required. The 
cost to join is $5 per individual 
or $8 per family. 

● If you can DONATE, any 
amount you can give helps our 
school. Every dollar we raise 
goes to programs and services 
for our KIDS! 

● There is a lot we can do 
together! Please consider 
volunteering, even one hour of 
time can help make an event 
great.

● Complete the attached paper 
and return to your child’s teacher 
to join. 



. 

Teacher Spotlight: 
Ms. Beard

Upcoming Events: 

September 13: PTO @ 
5:30pm

September 21: Picture Day
October 7: Hat Day (Bring 

in $1 to wear a hat to 
school) 

October 7: End of First 
Nine Weeks

October 14: Report Cards 
Issued

October 14: First Nine 
Weeks PBIS Celebration

PTO Officers: 
Mary-Michael Pitts - 

President
(334) 498-5855

beulahpto@yahoo.com

Jessica Sanders-Vice 
President

Tammy Tapley-Treasurer 
Jessica Betts- Secretary 

We would like to welcome Ms. Beard 
to Beulah Elementary. She is 
teaching fourth grade this year. Ms. 
Beard graduated in her hometown of 
Tuscaloosa from the University of 
Alabama in 2013. Ms. Beard has 
been teaching for nine years. Most of 
those nine years have been in fourth 
grade.  Her favorite thing about being 
a teacher is building individual 
relationships with her students. She 
knows that all children have different 
needs and knowing them on a 
one-on-one basis really elevates her 
capabilities of meeting those needs! 
When she is not teaching she enjoys 
spending time with her son, Cayden, 
and rooting on the Crimson Tide! She 
also  loves to be outdoors hiking, 
paddle boarding, and simply going 
for boat rides on Lake Martin.
We are very fortunate to have her 
with us a Beulah Elementary. Her 
energy and enthusiasm make 
learning so fun and engaging.
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